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Committed Writings May 05 2020 'To create today means to create dangerously' This new collection contains
some of Camus' most brilliant political writing as he reflects on moral responsibility and the role of
the artist in the world. Letters to a German Friend, written and published underground during the Nazi
occupation of France, was born out of Camus' experience in the Resistance and explores what it truly
means to love your country. Reflections on the Guillotine, his impassioned polemic against the death
penalty, became a touchstone for the movement to abolish capital punishment, while in his Nobel speeches
Camus argues that the artist must engage with dangerous times. Together these powerful pieces express
Camus' mistrust of rigid ideologies, and his commitment to human solidarity. 'Probably no European writer
of his time left so deep a mark on the imagination' Conor Cruise O'Brien
True Confessions of Adrian Albert Mole, Margaret Hilda Roberts and Susan Lilian Townsend Mar 27 2022
The Unlimited Sky Aug 27 2019 The Unlimited Sky is a book, written by Albert Schmid, that answers the
question, Why did you ever get into aviation? It tells the story of the authors lifelong career in
aviation from the time he took his very first flight to his experiences as naval aviator, followed by him
flying as a corporate pilot. It describes his career change when he moved to the marketing and
demonstrating of new airplanes for manufactures. He tells of his challenges in developing a charter
business with small jets and turboprops. Through his flying experiences, he has been blessed to have met
and flown a number of famous celebrities, including the Dalai Lama. Each flight is a new adventure and
another story. His career encompasses fifty-four years, accruing over 27,500 hours. Someone once said,
Aviation is the hardest business to get in and the toughest to leave. After retirement, Schmid chose to
become a Baptist minister and has written several inspirational and devotional books.
Better Not Pout Dec 12 2020 One hard-nosed military police officer. One overly enthusiastic elf. One
poorly timed snowstorm. Is it a recipe for disaster, or a once in a lifetime opportunity for holiday
romance? Teddy MacNally loves Christmas and everything that goes along with it. When he plays an elf for
his charity’s events, he never expects to be paired with a Scrooge masquerading as Santa Claus. His new
mission: make the holiday-hating soldier believe he was born to say ho-ho-ho. Sergeant Major Nicholas
Nowicki doesn’t do Santa, but he’s army to his blood. When his CO asks an unusual favor, Nick of course
obliges. The elf to his Kris Kringle? Tempting. Too tempting—Nick’s only in town for another month, and
Teddy’s too young, too cheerful and too nice for a one-night stand. The slow, sexy make-out sessions
while Teddy and Nick are alone and snowbound, though, feel like anything but a quick hookup. As a stressfree holiday fling turns into Christmas all year round, Teddy can’t imagine his life without Nick. And
Nick’s days on the base may be coming to a close, but he doesn’t plan on leaving anything, or anyone,
behind. Also by Annabeth Albert: Shore Leave Book 1: Sailor Proof Book 2: Sink or Swim Out of Uniform
Book 1: Off Base Book 2: At Attention Book 3: On Point Book 4: Wheels Up Book 5: Squared Away Book 6:
Tight Quarters Book 7: Rough Terrain
Reverence for Life Nov 10 2020 "Though I was well aware that Albert Schweitzer preached a great deal
both before and after he became a physician, I never encountered any of his sermons until I was
privileged to read the present collection prior to publication. What I find in this increases my sense of
wonder, though it does not increase my surprise. It pleases me to find that like other speakers and
writers, the famous missionary doctor preached many of his ideas before they were cast into essay form,
thus following the experimental method...On the whole the sermons seem contemporary... Very early in the
twentieth century, he understood that Christianity is not a merely spiritual religion and that the
popular arguments against missions are superficial ones... What pleases me most about the new publication
is its revelation of the author's deep personal piety..." -- D Elton Trueblood (from the Foreword).
Leviathan, Or, The Whale Nov 22 2021 "In Leviathan, the acclaimed writer Philip Hoare explores his own
passion for whales and charts the troubled history of their relationship with man. He seeks to discover,
on his journey from the north of England to Cape Cod - and finally into the middle of the Atlantic exactly why these strange, beautiful, and mysterious animals still exercise such a hold on our collective
imaginations."--BOOK JACKET.
H.N.I.C. Dec 24 2021 "A gritty, fast-paced tale of revenge...Tight, terse prose harkens back to pulp

fiction of the 1950s...The work is a breath of fresh air from lengthy, trying-too-hard-to-shock street
lit and is an excellent choice for all metropolitan collections." --Library Journal (starred review, Pick
of the Month) "The urban setting is unnamed but familiar in this brief, bloody tale of wasted lives lived
short and hard." --Publishers Weekly "Simultaneously a fast-paced crime drama and an engrossing,
unsentimental moral tale, H.N.I.C. peers into the dark heart that underpins the codes of loyalty and
friendship, betrayal and vengeance." --Brooklyn Daily Eagle "In a genre that too often places incorrect
ebonics in the mouths of black characters and fails to cross the empathy gap to get into their heads,
Savile and Prodigy arrive at a seamless voice that is a refreshing take on crime fiction tropes...if tone
and texture are what you're looking for in your hardcore literature...H.N.I.C. delivers the goods."
--Okayplayer "H.N.I.C. is written by Prodigy himself and shows the extent to which good rappers can make
good storytellers." --Brooklyn Based "Ultimately, H.N.I.C. deals on all the right levels and is
completely satisfying." --Blackout Book Review "If you don't have this novella in your library collection
already, please be on the lookout for this 2013 release, H.N.I.C., penned by Hip Hop artist Prodigy of
the group, Mobb Deep." --StreetLiterature.com "The strength of this novella, in addition to its
straightforward prose and rapid pacing, rests on the universal theme at its center: loyalty. Loyalty and
the bullshit our friends put us through...Like any good work of crime, H.N.I.C. is grounded in such
common experiences and, like any good work of crime, it speaks to all of us, despite the fact that very
few of us can bypass an alarm system through some computer trickery." --Nerds of a Feather, Flock
Together "It tells the...urban tale of deceit, greed and questioned loyalty with just enough drama to
keep you turning the pages." --Literary Jewels "A brutal and quick read...custom-made for the big
screen." --Charles Tatum's Review Archive Prodigy, from the legendary hip-hop group Mobb Deep, launches
Akashic's new Infamous Books imprint with a story of loyalty, vengeance, and greed. Pappy tries to break
out of the game before the head of his crew, Black, gets them all killed. Against his better judgment
Pappy agrees to do one last job, but only because it's the price of his freedom. He knows his "brother"
Black would rather see him dead than let him walk away. Yet he still agrees to do the job because Black
isn't the only one who can't be trusted. Further developing the stark realism and uncompromising
streetwise narratives of his lyrics, H.N.I.C. cements Prodigy's position as one of the foremost
chroniclers of contemporary urban life. Simultaneously a fast-paced crime drama and an engrossing,
unsentimental moral tale, H.N.I.C. peers into the dark heart that underpins the codes of loyalty and
friendship, betrayal and vengeance. With H.N.I.C., Prodigy inaugurates Infamous Books, a revolutionary
partnership that pairs the Infamous Records brand with Brooklyn-based independent publisher Akashic
Books. Infamous Books' mission is to connect readers worldwide to crime fiction and street lit authors
both familiar and new.
Albert Einstein Apr 27 2022 Learn about the incredible life of Albert Einstein, the inspiring
theoretical physicist, in this book from the best-selling Little People, BIG DREAMS series.
Consumed by Love Mar 03 2020 A love torn between a new boss and a childhood sweetheart. Is it a romance
written in the stars, or destined to crash and burn, consumed by a love Brynn never knew she was looking
for?
Essays in Science Nov 30 2019 The Authorized Albert Einstein Archives Edition: An homage to the men and
women of science, and an exposition of Einstein’s place in scientific history. In this fascinating
collection of articles and speeches, Albert Einstein reflects not only on the scientific method at work
in his own theoretical discoveries, but also eloquently expresses a great appreciation for his scientific
contemporaries and forefathers, including Johannes Kepler, Isaac Newton, James Clerk Maxwell, Max Planck,
and Niels Bohr. While Einstein is renowned as one of the foremost innovators of modern science, his
discoveries uniquely his own, through his own words it becomes clear that he viewed himself as only the
most recent in a long line of scientists driven to create new ways of understanding the world and to
prove their scientific theories. Einstein’s thoughtful examinations explain the “how” of scientific
innovations both in his own theoretical work and in the scientific method established by those who came
before him. This authorized ebook features a new introduction by Neil Berger, PhD, and an illustrated
biography of Albert Einstein, which includes rare photos and never-before-seen documents from the Albert
Einstein Archives at the Hebrew University of Jerusalem.
The Living State Aug 08 2020 The Living State: With Observations on Cancer explores some facets of life,
including its pattern and structure, cellular mechanisms, and its connection with biochemistry and
biophysics. It reflects the author’s journey in his desire to understand life by looking at cells,
animals, bacteria, molecules, and electrons, as well as his observations on cancer. Organized into eight
chapters, this volume begins with an overview of the scientific community's longstanding pursuit to
understand life and its origins. It then discusses water as an essential medium of organic matter on
which life's machinery is built, along with the motion of muscle; biological stability and the paradox of
evolution; the energetics of the biosphere based on the interaction of hydrogen and oxygen; the
principles of defense against cellular damage; and how defense is linked to the regulation of growth in
plants and animals. The reader is also introduced to growth regulation as a defense mechanism, which
corrects mechanical injury in animals; the way that ketone aldehydes inhibit cell division; the theory of
cancer; and cancer therapy. Biologists, chemists, and physicists will find this book an interesting read.
The Symbolism of Freemasonry Jun 17 2021
The Petit Albert Jan 13 2021 When the word "grimoire" is mentioned, the Petit Albert is perhaps the
single most notorious book which comes to mind. Originally compiled in the 18th century, it brings
together folk magick, talismanic sorcery, ritual and herbal medicine, and a bit of the diabolical, going
well beyond the ritual styles of most contemporary writings. Originally in French, and drawing from the
prior work of Paracelsus and Agrippa among others, this collection of operations extends far beyond its

native land into the world at large; the first cosmopolitan grimoire of the pre-modern era. More
diabolical than the Red Dragon and more in depth than the Black Pullet with regards to talismanic art,
the Petit Albert is certainly a force to behold within the realm of occult literature.
My Life : Albert Einstein Oct 22 2021 Born in Ulm, Germany, in 1879, Einstein is most famous for his
Theory of Relativity, which is considered the founding principle of modern physics. He was once told by a
teacher that he would never amount to anything. Yet he went on to develop the special and general
theories of relativity, won the Nobel Prize for Physics in 1921, and become the most influential
physicist of the 20th century. His success came from questioning conventional wisdom and marveling at
mysteries that struck others as mundane. CONTENTS: 1. Early Life 2. School Years 3. University Years 4.
Post-University Years 5. Scientific Discoveries 6. Personal Life 7. Interesting Facts about Einstein 8.
Famous Words by Albert Einstein 9. An Overview of Einstein’s Life
The Secret Life of Albert Entwistle Sep 01 2022 In a humorous, charmingly wise novel perfect for fans of
Fredrik Backman and TJ Klune, the forced retirement of a shy, closeted postman in northern England
creates the opportunity for him to track down his lost love, embrace his true self, connect with his
community, and finally experience his life's great adventure... "This rollicking romance entrapped me!
True in its detail and its scope, it is amusing yet heart-breaking." --Ian McKellen Albert Entwistle is a
private man with a quiet, simple life in his northern England village. He lives alone with his cat
Gracie. And he's a postman. At least he was a postman until, three months before his sixty-fifth
birthday, he receives a letter from the Royal Mail thanking him for decades of service and stating he is
being forced into retirement. At once, Albert's sole connection with his world unravels. Every day as a
mail carrier, he would make his way through the streets of his small English town, delivering letters and
parcels and returning greetings with a quick wave and a "how do?" Without the work that fills his days,
what will be the point? He has no friends, family, or hobbies--just a past he never speaks of, and a lost
love that fills him with regret. And so, rather than continue his lonely existence, Albert forms a brave
plan to start truly living. It's finally time to be honest about who he is. To seek the happiness he's
always denied himself. And to find the courage to look for George, the man that, many years ago, he loved
and lost--but has never forgotten. As he does, something extraordinary happens. Albert finds unlikely
allies, new friends, and proves it's never too late to live, to hope, and to love. A Note from Matt Cain,
the author of The Secret Life of Albert Entwistle "One of the things that inspired me to write this novel
was all the joy I felt at seeing gay men like myself being embraced by British society. I think you'd be
hard-pushed to find any other minority community in the UK that was as hated, feared and vilified as gay
men were fifty years ago and is now as widely celebrated and loved. Acceptance of gay men has become a
touchstone of British values within less than a decade, something that even the most optimistic
commentators couldn't have predicted. I wanted to write a book that would celebrate this. And I sincerely
hope The Secret Life of Albert Entwistle makes its readers feel good about themselves and the part
they've played in bringing about this extraordinary social shift." --Matt Cain
Prince Albert: a Billionaire Stepbrother Romance Jun 29 2022 Prince Albert is a royal prick. He's the
most famous one on the planet - wealthy, gorgeous, and a notorious playboy. He's also the most conceited,
insufferable, arrogant man I've ever met. Did I mention he's a freaking prince? An actual, real life
Prince Not-So-Charming. He's tattooed and pierced, too. Prince Albert has a Prince Albert piercing.
That's right - he's pierced you-know-where. Allegedly. I've never seen it. My mother is marrying a king.
Being a princess is every girl's fantasy, right? Except that means Albie is my new stepbrother. Oh, and
one more thing -- I accidentally married him. We're keeping the biggest secret on the planet. Ever heard
the fairy tale about the Princess and her stepbrother? Yeah, I didn't think so. I'm royally screwed.
Eddie Albert and the Amazing Animal Gang: The Amsterdam Adventure Feb 23 2022 The hilarious and actionpacked middle grade adventure from beloved comedian and bestselling author Paul O’Grady.
Pork Pie Pandemonium Sep 08 2020 "Baking. It can get a guy killed. When a retired detective
superintendent chooses to take a culinary tour of the British Isles, he hopes to find tasty treats and
delicious bakes... what he finds is a clue to a crime in the ingredients for his pork pie. His dog, Rex
Harrison, an ex-police dog fired for having a bad attitude, cannot understand why the humans are
struggling to solve the mystery. He can already smell the answer -- it's right before their noses. He'll
pitch in to help his human and the shop owner's teenage daughter as the trio set out to save the shop
from closure. Is the rival pork pie shop across the street to blame? Or is there something far more
sinister going on? One thing is for sure, what started out as a bit of fun, is getting deadlier by the
hour, and they'd better work out what the dog knows soon or it could be curtains for them all." -- Back
cover.
Staging the War Sep 20 2021 What happened in American drama in the years between the Depression and the
conclusion of World War II? How did war make its impact on the theatre? More important, how was drama
used during the war years to shape American beliefs and actions? Albert Wertheim's Staging the War brings
to light the important role played by the drama during what might arguably be called the most important
decade in American history. As much of the country experienced the dislocation of military service and
work in war industries, the dramatic arts registered the enormous changes to the boundaries of social
classes, ethnicities, and gender roles. In research ranging over more than 150 plays, Wertheim discusses
some of the well-known works of the period, including The Time of Your Life, Our Town, Watch on the
Rhine, and All My Sons. But he also uncovers little-known and largely unpublished plays for the stage and
radio, by such future luminaries as Arthur Miller and Frank Loesser, including those written at the
behest of the U.S. government or as U.S.O. musicals. The American son of refugees who escaped the Third
Reich in 1937, Wertheim gives life to this vital period in American history.
Helgoland Jun 05 2020 The instant Sunday Times bestseller -- a beautiful story of rebellion and science

'Popular science has rarely been so good' Prospect 'A triumph. . . We are left in a world that is not
disenchanted by science, but even more magical' Financial Times In June 1925, twenty-three-year-old
Werner Heisenberg, suffering from hay fever, had retreated to the treeless, wind-battered island of
Helgoland in the North Sea in order to think. Walking all night, by dawn he had wrestled with an idea
that would transform the whole of science and our very conception of the world. In Helgoland Carlo
Rovelli tells the story of the birth of quantum physics and its bright young founders who were to become
some of the most famous Nobel winners in science. It is a celebration of youthful rebellion and
intellectual revolution. An invitation to a magical place. Here Rovelli illuminates competing
interpretations of this science and offers his own original view, describing the world we touch as a
fabric woven by relations. Where we, as every other thing around us, exist in our interactions with one
another, in a never-ending game of mirrors. A dazzling work from a celebrated scientist and master
storyteller, Helgoland transports us to dizzying heights, reminding us of the many pleasures of the life
of the mind. Translated by Erica Segre and Simon Carnell Chosen as a Book of the Year by The Times,
Financial Times, Sunday Times, Guardian and Prospect
I Am Albert Einstein Oct 10 2020 Chronicles the life and times of the renowned physicist, including his
youth and his impact on cosmology.
Nectar of the Gods Nov 03 2022 Sip sweet libations worthy of the Gods with these Greek myth–inspired
concoctions based on all your favorite Gods and Goddesses. Care for Hestia’s Old Fashioned? Want to fall
in love with Eros on the Beach? How about the Bacchic Muddled Maenad sangria, topped with a blood orange;
or maybe a Labooze of Heracles—made with plenty of strong whiskey? In Nectar of the Gods, you can sip
Greek mythology-themed drinks while you enjoy your favorite ancient tales (or mythological retellings)
with this collection of delicious and fun cocktails written by Liv Albert, host of the popular podcast
Let’s Talk About Myths, Baby!. Now you can discover new creations along with all your favorites and drink
like the God or Goddess you know you are.
Tales From the Hinterland Feb 11 2021 Grimm's Fairy Tales meets Ransom Riggs in this deeply creepy,
gorgeously illustrated collection of twelve original pitch-dark fairytales, from international
bestselling author of The Hazel Wood, Melissa Albert. Journey into the Hinterland, where every page tells
a wondrously terrible adventure . . . In this brutal and beautiful world a young woman spends a night
with Death, brides are wed to a mysterious house in the trees, and an enchantress is killed twice - and
still lives. But it's not safe inside these pages, and once you enter, you may never want to leave . . .
The highly anticipated collection of stories set in the creepy, haunting fairytale world first introduced
in Melissa Albert's internationally bestselling and critically acclaimed Hazel Wood series. Featuring
beautiful interior illustrations by Nick Hayes. Praise for Melissa Albert: 'Magical, mesmerising and
inventive.' Karen McManus, bestselling author of One of Us is Lying 'You'll not sleep a wink' Heat 'The
Hazel Wood kept me up all night . . . Terrifying, magical, and surprisingly funny, it's one of the very
best books I've read in years' Jennifer Niven, author of All The Bright Places 'Insidiously beautiful'
Guardian
Featherbed Jan 01 2020 When a bookworm on borrowed time meets a younger, free-spirited chicken farmer,
sparks and feathers fly... Harrison Phillip Fletcher, III isn't supposed to be here. Not in Burlington,
Vermont, not running Vino & Veritas, a quaint inclusive bookstore and wine bar, and definitely not still
alive, at forty-two. Also not supposed to be here? An unexpected delivery of chickens. Finn Barnes knows
chickens. The burly organic farmer knows all about rare breed poultry, but dealing with a hot, older
bookseller is an entirely different matter. City slicker types like Harrison never end up staying in
Vermont for the long-term. They should steer clear of each other. But the flare of attraction is mutual.
And somehow amid book discussions and farm tours, they discover plenty in common. Now they're stealing
kisses in Finn's barn, sneaking out like teens, and burning up the sheets. What starts as a fling brings
very real feelings for two lonely souls, but a future together seems as unlikely as chickens in a
bookstore. Feathers may be flying, but learning to trust takes time neither may have. Can they take a
leap of faith together before it's too late? Featherbed is a stand-alone novel in Sarina Bowen's World of
True North. This opposites attract, age gap romance features a low-angst, fluffy-and feathery-romp as a
fish out of water discovers the home he never thought he'd find.
England’s Lost Eden: Adventures in a Victorian Utopia Apr 03 2020 A kaleidoscopic story of myth,
Spiritualism, and the Victorian search for Utopia from one of the brightest and most original non-fiction
writers at work today.
The Night Country Oct 29 2019 THE HIGHLY ANTICIPATED SEQUEL TO INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLING NOVEL THE HAZEL
WOOD An addictive thriller crossed with the darkest of fairytales that's guaranteed to keep you up all
night... Alice has fought hard for a normal life. Having escaped the Hinterland - the strange, pitch-dark
fairy tale world she was born into - she has washed up in New York City, determined to build a new future
for herself. But when her fellow survivors start being brutally murdered, Alice must face the fact that
the Hinterland cannot be so easily escaped. And that, from the shadows of her past something - or someone
- is coming for her... Praise for Melissa Albert: 'Magical, mesmerising and inventive' Karen McManus,
bestselling author of One of Us Is Lying 'This book will be your next obsession' Stephanie Garber,
bestselling author of Caravel 'Insidiously beautiful' Guardian 'You'll not sleep a wink' Heat 'A
magnificent creation, laden with wonder and fear impossible to turn away from . . . Literal goose bumps'
Booklist
Executioner Jul 07 2020
Jim Crow Also Lived Here Sep 28 2019 Many people believe that racism and discrimination against those of
African descent was primarily an American experience. However, this book dispels that myth by recounting
Leonard Albert Paris’s first eighteen years (1948–1966), growing up as a Black youth in rural Nova

Scotia, Canada, a province that was at the time, home to about 36 percent of Canada’s Black population.
Structural racism, community isolation, and generational poverty affected every aspect of his life,
creating challenges and misery for him, his family, and the entire Black community—an experience that
continues to affect him emotionally many decades later. While not as extreme as it was during the
author’s formative years, racism and its effects continue into the present. Leonard wrote Jim Crow Also
Lived Here in part to create awareness of this problem and also to inspire change.
One of Them Jul 31 2022 'It tells not just the story of his life, but also the battle for LGBT equality
in the UK' Guardian 'Brutally frank and brave' i 'Passionate and true ... A great book about love, pain
and the whole damn thing' Simon Callow 'A memoir to cherish' Ian McKellen 'A brave, good man' Sheila
Hancock 'A book to be savoured' Alan Johnson 'There are so many reasons to love this book' Armistead
Maupin 'A beautifully written, funny memoir' Jo Brand Michael Cashman has lived many lives, all of them
remarkable: as a beloved actor of stage and screen; as a campaigner for gay rights; as an MEP and as a
life peer. Born in the post-war East End of London, young Michael's life is changed when he is spotted in
a school play, cast in Lionel Bart's Oliver! and is transported to the glittering West End. Acting on
stage and screen into adulthood, he finds his most defining role as Colin in Eastenders, making
television history as one half of the first gay kiss ever broadcast on a British soap. But it is a chance
encounter in a Butlins resort that leads Michael to the great love of his life: Paul Cottingham, who
would become his husband and partner of 31 years. We follow Michael's second act, as with Ian McKellen he
founds and chairs Stonewall, fighting tirelessly for civil liberties all over the world before entering
the world of politics. His adventures and misadventures lead him and Paul as far and wide as high tea in
LA with David Hockney to flirting with Joan Collins to flying the rainbow flag over the Albert Hall with
Elton John. But Michael's greatest triumphs are seasoned with bitter loss – and he continues his
ceaseless fight bearing a profound grief. One of Them contains as many multitudes as its author: glorious
nostalgia, wicked showbiz gossip, a stirring history of a civil rights movement, a sorrowfully clear-eyed
exposition of Britain's standing in Europe, and an unforgettable love story. Told with warmth, wit and
humanity, it is an account of a life lived both left-of-field and firmly embedded in the heart of all
that makes Britain liberal and good.
Albert Upside Down Oct 02 2022 Albert the pet tortoise has a problem: trying to reach a tasty treat, he
has ended up on his shell, upside down and stuck! Can the other garden creatures overcome their rivalry,
team up and help him get back on his feet? Packed with comical, charming illustrations and vibrant
colour, this timeless tale shows the power of working together, thinking creatively, and how even the
smallest amount of assistance can make a very big difference.Also included are fascinating facts about
the real-life tortoise called Albert, who inspired this story, and tortoises around the world - a modernday mini-dinosaur living life on the veg!
Noel Coward Apr 15 2021 The definitive biography of one of the twentieth century’s most celebrated and
controversial dramatists. To several generations, actor, playwright, songwriter, and filmmaker Noël
Coward (1899-1973) was the very personification of wit, glamour, and elegance. Given unprecedented access
to the private papers and correspondence of Coward family members, compatriots, and numerous lovers,
Samuel Johnson Prize-winning biographer Philip Hoare has produced an illuminating and sophisticated
biography of Coward, whose relentless drive for success and approval fueled the stunning bursts of
creativity that launched the once-painfully middle class boy from the suburbs of London into a pantheon
of theatrical deities that includes Gilbert and Sullivan, Oscar Wilde, and George Bernard Shaw. As much
the embodiment of a lifestyle as an actual inhabitant of it, Coward’s carefully cultivated image defined
the aspirations of untold numbers of actors, artists, and writers who succeeded him, and Hoare’s
meticulously researched biography peels away the layers of this complex persona to reveal the man
underneath it all, whom The Times of London decreed upon his death to be the most versatile of all the
great figures of the English theater.
Out of Character Jan 25 2022 It's friends-to-enemies-to-friends-to-lovers in this LGBTQIA+ Romance for
fans of Red, White & Royal Blue and The Pros of Cons. Jasper Quigley is tired of being everyone's
favorite sidekick. He wants to become the hero of his own life, but that's not going to happen if he
agrees to help out his former best friend turned king of the jocks, Milo Lionetti. High school was
miserable enough, thanks, and Jasper has no interest in dredging up painful memories of his old secret
crush. But Milo's got nowhere else to go. His life is spiraling out of control and he's looking to turn
things back around. Step one? Replace the rare Odyssey cards he lost in an idiotic bet. Step two? Tell
his ex-best-friend exactly how he feels—how he's always felt. Jasper may be reluctant to reopen old
wounds, but he never could resist Milo. There's a catch, though: if Milo wants his help, he's going to
have to pitch in to make the upcoming children's hospital charity ball the best ever. But as the two don
cosplay for the kids and hunt for rare cards, nostalgia for their lost friendship may turn into something
even more lasting...
Albert Einstein : The Genius Who Failed School - Biography Book Best Sellers | Children's Biography
Books May 17 2021 Albert Einstein lived a very interesting life. When he was young, his teacher said that
he would never be anything great because he was stupid. We all know how wrong his teacher was because
Einstein grew to formulate the most complex of all theories. Einstein’s story would tell us to never give
up. Read and learn from his biography today!
Angel of Fear May 29 2022 Angel of Fear is a timely corrective to the shallow "cures" for stress and
anxiety that permeate our culture. It is a challenge to a greater view, and a practical guide to calm the
mind and heal the nervous system with methods that have proven effective for hundreds of workshop
participants. With his unique integral approach, Albert Buhr presents insightful solutions to the crisis
of fear that psychiatry has failed to quell with its quick-fix suppression of symptoms. He exhorts us not

to become fearless, but to face and befriend fear, and in so doing, embrace life. Fear, as it turns out,
is the fuel for transformation.
Fresh Eggs and Dog Beds 4 Aug 20 2021 After years renovating a ramshackle farmhouse in rural Ireland,
Nick and Lesley can finally relax and enjoy the quiet life. They hope to spend their days gardening,
writing and taking their dogs for long walks through beautiful County Clare. Although the years ahead may
look sunny, there are dark clouds building beyond the horizon. Will love and good humour see them through
these testing times, or will their dream end in tears? Find out in this fourth episode of the Alberts'
countryside adventures.
Carrying Albert Home: The Somewhat True Story of a Man, his Wife and her Alligator Jan 31 2020 ‘Mustread... A funny yet tragic tale of a husband and wife’s car journey across the US with Albert the
alligator in tow. Yes, really.’ Marie Claire A journey of a thousand miles. With an alligator on the back
seat. And John Steinbeck as a passenger. This is a tale where everything is true,except the bits that are
made up.
Cosmic Religion Jun 25 2019
Status Update Jul 27 2019 Opposites attract on an accidental road trip in book one of #gaymers, a
geektastic new series from multipublished male/male romance author Annabeth Albert Adrian Gottlieb is
winning at life. He's a successful video game designer with everything a man could ask for, including a
warm comfy ride to Denver and a date for his sister's wedding. But he finds himself in need of a total
reboot when he's left stranded at a snowy campground in Utah. Holiday plans? Epic fail. That is until
Noah Walters offers him shelter for the night and a reluctant cross-country ride. Nothing about the
ultraconservative geoarchaeologist should attract Adrian, but once he discovers Noah's hidden love for
video games, the two connect on a new level. Soon, a quiet but undeniable chemistry sparks. Something
doesn't add up, though. As the miles accumulate and time runs out, Noah must face the most difficult
choice of his life. Meanwhile, Adrian must decide whether he's ready to level up. Is their relationship
status worth fighting for, or has this game ended before it's even begun? Book 1 of the #gaymers series
No Bosses Jul 19 2021 Providing hope and direction to sustain commitment on the path to change, No
Bosses is about winning a new world.
Ibn Sina Mar 15 2021 Ibn Sina was a philosopher, astronomer, mathematician, politician, poet, vizier,
and "Prince of Physicians". His story brought vividly to life.
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